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Cancellation of the USPS Payment Check API Webinar on 

July 11, 2024. 
 

 

 
As part of our commitment to improve efficiency, improve security, and enhance visibility and 

transparency for our customers, the US Postal Service is issuing an industry alert to provide updates 

regarding the payment check API webinar, where to direct emails for support, PostalPro information, and 

how to update contact information in the Business Customer Gateway (BCG). 

 

Updates: 

• The webinar scheduled for Thursday, July 11, 2024, has been cancelled until further notice. If 

anything changes, the USPS will provide details regarding time and date. 

 

• Send API only related questions to USPSAPISupport@usps.gov 

 

• Send all counterfeit or fraud related questions to the Counterfeit Package Intercept Support email: 

bwjxq0@usps.gov 

o Include the CRID, company name, and reason in the subject. 

o Include relevant MID(s) in the body of the email. 

 

• Send all retrieval related questions to the Counterfeit Intercept Retrieval email: 

B67VF0@usps.gov 

o Include the CRID and IMpb(s) in the subject line. 

o Include relevant data in the body of the email. 

 

• Visit Postal Pro for a plethora of resources regarding the August 1 File Verification process.  

Postal Pro includes Webinar presentations/PowerPoints, USPS application resources, relevant 

publications, and Industry Alerts, and more. 

o https://postalpro.usps.com/counterfeit-and-fraud  

 

• See the following steps below to update BCG contact information (if applicable). 

 

How to Update BCG Contact Information: 

• Under Manage Account (visible on the right side of the landing page), click on Manage Profile. 

 

• Click on Edit (next to the user details). 

 

• This is where customers can update contact information. 
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpostalpro.usps.com%2Fcounterfeit-and-fraud&data=05%7C02%7CKendra.C.Copeland%40usps.gov%7C3e7a091c1e644c0d443b08dc9f57ee68%7Cf9aa5788eb334a498ad076101910cac3%7C0%7C0%7C638560447214341296%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9x%2BaNLp4HyXwiNIuC5ygEqYwRoc04SnN%2FM59VuQUQw4%3D&reserved=0


o Note: There is a personal information and a business information tab. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

##  
  

Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    

Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 
  

To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  
Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  

475 L’Enfant Plaza SW, RM 4411  
Washington DC 20260  

   
Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  
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